From: Sierra Park Services

To: Sierra Park Services

Subject: Road Condition Update 3-8-19 and Town Hall Meeting Reminder
Date: Friday, March 8, 2019 3:48:55 PM

Hello,

| just spoke to Heidi and learned that we had about 4 inches of snow since last night. The
roads have been plowed as have the parking areas.

It is very cold with the high so far today being at 35 degrees. There have been small streams
running through the Park so you may want to check your property for running water from
these streams especially if it is approaching any outbuildings. These streams are much more
common on the West side of the Park (girls side) than the East side.

The roads will be icy and vehicles may require chains. Please drive slowly and be careful.
Snow is in the forecast for tonight and tomorrow. Robert will be plowing the roads as needed.

We are planning to move forward with the Town Hall meeting, tomorrow morning at 10 in the
Lodge. We look forward to seeing everyone who can come.

Wanda
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